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Last weekend saw over 60 Perranporth SLSC Nippers brave the weather to compete in surf life sav-
ing events held in Cornwall and Devon.

There was a BIG team of 51 entered at the annual Surf Life Saving Cornwall Max Hocking Nipper il
== Fun Day hosted by Hayle Surf Life Saving Club. The event was a first for many of the Nippers who
** have yet to experience Ocean races due to the pandemic. The weather meant the event had to
be scaled down but all entrants took part in a wade/swim and a gruelling obstacle course. Despite the weather
there were smiles all round and everyone was presented with a well-earned medal.

.« Meanwhile asmaller team of older children travelled over the border to Croyde to the Oceanfest Nipper Races
hosted by Croyde Surf Lifesaving Club. This was a great event with Swimming, Board Paddling and running, (with a
1k, beach sprints and relays). As always Perranporth performed incredibly well occupying most of the podium

.= placesin all events. (See if you can spot any familiar faces in the photos)!

A huge congratulations to all Perranporth students, past and present, who competed over the weekend!

Dates for Your Diary - Sports Day

This year's sports days (weather permitting) are scheduled for the
following dates with parents and families welcome to attend:

Reception Class: Wed 20th July 9.30am
KS1 (Y1 & Y2): Tue 28th June gates open 1.15pm for 1.30pm start

KS2 (Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6): Wed 13th Jul gates open 1.15pm for 1.30pm
start

Access to Sports Days will be via the field gates.

Drumkit Available

== We have a school drumkit that is up for loan again if there are any children or
families that would like to borrow it. There is no charge for the loan of the
drumkit, we're just happy for it to be used. It is a child sized kit, so a great oppor-
** tunity for any budding drummer who might like to try their hand at this fantastic
instrument. If you'd like to borrow the drumkit for an extended period, please get
in touch via Class Dojo, or call the School Office so we can make some arrange-
ments. Thank you
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Artin Year 5 - Thank You!

We'd like to share a huge thank you to Kat Pierce (Eri's mum) for
sharing her wonderful art skills with the children in Year 5 this
week. Kat kindly led a brilliant art session showing different paint-
ing techniques which the children absolutely loved! What's more,
the children created some incredible pieces that they are very
proud of indeed! Thank you Kat.

Summer Fayre - Fri 15th July
The annual FOPS Summer Fayre is all set for Friday 15th July at 2.30pm. As
always, there's going to be lots of fun planned with games to take part in,
prizes to be won and much much more! This year there will be a children’s _
Talent Show. For a £1 donation, children can audition their talent in school
over the coming weeks. Top acts will then be chosen to perform at the Sum-

mer Fayre itself! Raffle tickets will go one sale soon and be coming home via
children—please keep an eye out.

FOPS need your help with the following:

. Wine Bottles - Please can we have any bottles of wine for the Water or Wine stall,
brought to the school Office. We have plenty of empty bottles from previous fayres. Gl
[ Raffle Prizes - If you have a business or know of any that would be willing to donate Wine
a raffle prize we would be very gratefull Please let the School Office know.
° Helpers! - FOPS always need help in the days leading up to on of the Summer Fayre.

If you're able to lend a hand, please contact Laura Wells via the FOPS Facebook.

Thank you for your support!

What's coming Up Next Week?

* Mon 27th June - Year 4 start swimming (every day for two weeks)

. Tue 28th June - KS1 Sports Day (parents welcome from 1:15pm via the field gates)
. Tue 28th June - Penair Visit for Yé Parents 3.30pm
¢ Wed 2%9th June - Year 5 at Perran Tennis
. Fri 1st June - Year 6 Beach Day & Surf Day

Year 4 Surf Day

During the Summer Term we try to make the most of our local beach by taking KS2 classes for a surf day! It was
Year 4 this week who were first to get the experience, and what a day they had! The sun was shing, the water
was glistening and the children had an absolutely brilliant time! Not only did the children managed to grips with
the waves, they also had great fun playing games on the beach! A thoroughly good day was had by all! Fingers
crossed that the other classes have such lovely weather for their upcoming surf days too!
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